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President’s Report

By Richard Troutwine

Much has transpired since the last newsletter.
The four rooms on the east side of the second
floor are basically completed as well as the
bathroom. Now restoration work can continue on
the three west rooms this fall. Much of the
woodwork is near completion but the walls are
very rough and will need extensive detailing. The
ceilings also need plastered in these rooms.
Please note while removing a plastic covered
wooden shelf in room 6 a nearly perfect 1951
New Years edition of "The Arcanum Times"
newspaper was found. In room 7 a 6 cent Ohio
sales tax stamp was discovered on the floor.

Bud's Electric installed a new exit light in the
north room on the first floor. The toilet and sink
in the bathroom connecting to the north room
need updated to meet state code. A new floor
covering will be installed at that time.

Take a look at the brick sidewalk at the north
entrance of the building leading to the alley. This
walk is constructed from old sidewalk bricks
donated by Don Burns and Larry Vititoe. A new
trellis replaced the plastic windbreaker at this
entry.

Work continues on the front porch. Tongue
and groove boards were painted and installed on
the ceiling. The next step is to build and paint
the railing, then install it. This along with a new
ceiling light and front storm door will complete
the porch.

AWTHS is still $13,000 in debt with $3,771.61
in the checking account. Many members and
supporters are donating $100 each to help pay
for supplies for restoration work. Grant money is
also being sought for electrical/lighting and air
conditioning for the first floor.

Please continue to bring in your aluminum
cans and computer ink cartridges for recycling.
This project brings in about $125 a month.
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November Speaker: Roger Van Frank
Director of the Darke County Park

How many parks are included in the Darke County
Park District?

Where are they located?

What programs are there for the general public, for
children, for groups?

How many people visit the parks each year?

What unusual birds, insects and mammals have
been sighted there?

What wild flowers can we see in the various parks?

Mr. Roger Van Frank, Director of the Darke
County Park District, will be giving a program to the
AWTHS, November 9th. He will be able to answer
these questions and many more you have wondered
about. Whether you are chiefly interested in the
history of the parks, their beauty, recreational
opportunities, scientific information available there
or just the opportunity to be in the natural world,
here is your chance to learn more about these
treasures of Darke County.

Please join us November 9th for a fascinating
look at the Darke County Parks presented by Mr.
Roger Van Frank.
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Meet AWTHS Historians

Bill Gunder and Anita Short serve on our board as
local historians. They have both spent endless hours in
libraries and museum archives, browsing the internet,
scanning courthouse records, and visiting cemeteries
to record tombstone inscriptions. Old newspapers,
journals, and many other types of documents have
been read to gather information that has helped them
record the history of our community. Their
genealogical works are invaluable to those researching
their own heritage and local history.

Anita and Bill have collaborated on the book
"Arcanum, OH Fire Department 1877-1970". They
work together; proofreading each others work, sharing
both ideas and information. They are currently
working on: Arcanum of Parades, Arcanum Opera
House and Ivester Park & Chautauquas.

As a young woman, Anita's mother, Ruth Hoover
Bowers was interested in her family history. Anita
remembers countless visits to courthouses and
libraries, as her mother traced their ancestry. "l grew
up with, and was always around genealogy. | took
classes in genealogy research, becoming a certified
genealogist in the early 1960's", said Anita. "It was
after | was married that | saw a need for a source to
support Ohio genealogists. After thinking aboiit this,
Mother and | ventured into the publishing business; the
quarterly periodical 'Gateway to the West, Ohio' was
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born. Research for the magazine took me into
almost every Ohio County. | was away from home as
much as four days at a time during the nice weather.
| wrote the articles and did book reviews. Mother cut
the stencils and printed our magazine on a
mimeograph, up to 50 pages per volume." As the
circulation grew to between 2000 and 3000, the
neighbor kids helped collate and staple the
magazines together in the basement of Ruth's home.
The covers were professionally printed.

A complete collection of the 45 volumes of
"Gateway to the West, Ohio" was donated to the
historical society by Rose Shilt of Brookville, Ohio.

The following is a list of books originally
published by Anita and her mother, Ruth Bowers.
Some of these books were later reprinted and
republished in book form by the Genealogical
Publishing Company and Clearfield Company (a
subsidiary of the former) of Baltimore, Maryland. Still
later the above companies published some of these
records on CD. Information about these books can
be obtained from: http:www.genealogical.com or by
mail from: Genealogical Publishing Company, 1001
N. Calvert Street, Baltimore, MD 2102-3897 or
Clearfield Company, 200 East Eager Street, Baltimore,

- MD 21202.

Gateway to the West - Ohio, originally published as a periodical from 1967 to 1978 , reprinted by
Genealogical Publishing Company in a two volume set, Contains source records from 76 of Ohio's 88
counties.

Darke County, Ohio Cemetery Inscriptions, six volumes

Darke County, Ohio Marriage Records 1817-1840, volume 1

Darke County, Ohio Marriage Records 1841-1850, volume 2

Darke County, Ohio Common Pleas Court Records 1817-1860

Darke County, Ohio Will Abstracts 1818-1857

Darke County, Ohio Index to Wills And Estates 1818-1900

Darke County, Ohio Deed Records 1817-1834

Preble County, Ohio Will Abstracts 1808-1836, volume 1

Preble County, Ohio Will Abstracts 1836-1854, volume 2

Preble County, Ohio Marriage Records 1808-1830, volume 1

Preble County, Ohio Marriage Records 1831-1840, volume 2

Preble County, Ohio Marriage Records 1841-1859, volume 3

Preble County, Ohio Common Pleas Court Records 1810-1850

Preble County, Ohio United States Land Entries

Preble County, Ohio Cemetery Inscriptions

Miami County, Ohio Land Patent Records

The following was published by the Ohio Genealogical Society.

1850 Census Darke County, Ohio by Rose Shilt and Anita Short, C.G.

1850 Census Preble County, Ohio by Rose Shilt and Anita Short, C.G.

The following was published by Anita recently and can be purchased from Anita.

Arcanum, Ohio Business History 1852-1968 Anita Short

Anita indexed 12 counties for the book Index to Ohio Wills and Estates by Casrol Willsey Bell, C.G.
She also indexed numerous counties for The 1850 Ohio Census Index




Sharing the Secret

Bill's story begins a little differently. Bill was not
interested in genealogy until he retired, when he started
searching for information about his grandfather. "Years
earlier when my daughter Tamala was preparing a paper
for her high school class, she asked if | was related to
John Gunder, the founder of Arcanum”, Bill recalls, " No,
| told her my great-grandfather's name was William
Gunder." Bill was to uncover historians had mistakenly
identified the founder of Arcanum, it was William not
John. Through painstaking research into William's
descendant’s journals and writings, which reached into
Indiana and lllinois and as far away as lowa, Bill pieced
his heritage and the founding of Arcanum together. "
Many of the children of William and their descendants
were educated people", said Bill, "Authors, educators
and musicians". They left a paper trail for Bill to correct
history. "From the material I've collected during my
research”, Bill continued, "l hope to write two other local
histories about William Gunder and his children."

Bill has published 2 books on local history: The
Secret Town, The Story of the Founding of Arcanum,
Ohio and Arcanum Public Library & Ivester House.

Besides working with Anita on the three books
previously mentioned, more books are in the works:
Brigadier General Edward Sigerfeos, Fast Horses, History
of District 7 School in Ithaca and Arcanum Christmases.
Bill is also preserving on CD Rom all photos known to
exist relating to Arcanum, and all Gunder family photos.

Bill is a mechanical engineer with a minor in music
and has also published 6 major books (two were printed
in 4 different languages) and over 100 articles relating
to the use of computers in manufacturing, business,
construction and real estate property management.

AWTHS, and the people of Darke County, are very
fortunate to have these two people who are so
dedicated to documenting the history of Arcanum and
the surrounding area. If you have early pictures relating
to life in Arcanum please contact Bill.

ITEMS DONATED BY JEAN COX
AUKERMAN FROM THE ESTATE OF DR.
AND BETTY COX

5105
5106

Dr. Cox Roll Top Desk with brass name plate
Black Match Box from Arcanum Federal Savings
and Loan

Advertising from R.J. Warner Insurance Service-
Doug Lambert ~Tim Booher

Receipts from Pete’s Service Station-1981
Advertisement- Plaid Sewing Kit-1957-W.F.
Rosser Lumber Co.

Advertising Mirror in Plastic Case-Arcanum
National Bank

Receipt from Small,Burkett & Co. -CPA

5107

5108
5109

5110

5111

5112
5113
5114
5115
5116
5117
5118
5119
5120
5121
5122
5123
5124
5125
5126
5127

5128

5129

5130
5131

5132
5133
5134
51356

5136
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Receipt from Jude Oswalt Construction---1981
Receipt from Arcanum Auto Parts —1981

Darke County Map from Fox Pharmacy

Paper sack from Smith's Store-1 25"
Anniversary

Brass Letter Opener

John Glenn Letter Opener

Newspaper 1998—"Moving The Old Rosser
House”

Brown Medicine Bottle and Labels “Dr. Cox’s
Calf Scours Medicine

R.J. Warner Insurance-Advertising Thermometer
Arcanum Public Library Book Marks—1995
Blue Pin and Earrings in original box from The
John Smith Co,

Wooden Nickel Advertising—Arcanum Hardware
Store 1999

Ball Point Pen-Advertising D.L. Cox Veterinarian
1985-1986- Community Directory

Matchbox Advertising—Unger,Wright Selling
Studebaker and Packards

Photograph of Arcanum Bridge Club—Marilyn
Halteman,Ruth Brawley,Ruth Starr,JoAnne Hill
Photograph of Arcanum Bridge Club—Mary
Garrison, Betty Cox, Betty Dykusen, Back Row-
JoAnne Hill, Kate Brandenburg, Esther Rogers,
Ethyl Fledderjohn and Glenna Sluterbeck
Advertising Letter Opener—Keith Troutwine
Insurance

Receipt from The John Smith Co.-----86 cents
Photograph of Dr. Cox’s Home and Arcanum
Corporation Limit

Xmas. Card from Second National Bank with
Picture of Arcanum Public Library

Office Supplies

Three gas ration stamps—World War I
Advertising Key Ring—Owl—Arcanum Federal
Savings and Loan

Triangular Advertising Ruler—Stutz and Sando
Funeral Directors and Furniture

ITEMS DONATED BY ANITA SHORT

5137

5138
5139

5140
5141
5142
5143

5144
5145

Two Yellow Mailing Labels from Dayton Racquet
Co.

Feed Sack-Starting D&M and Growing Mash
W.M.Smith Receipt 1880 for 16 Cases Tobacco
Leaf

Four letters 1879-1884 to and from Lizzie Perrin,
Dottie Rench and Katie Krelp

German Baptist Vindicator Obituary Index---
Issues to 1987

German Baptist Vindicator—Oak Hill District
1996

German Baptist Obituary Index—September
1991

German Baptist Vindicator Index to July 1983
German Baptist Vindicator Index—All Issues to
December 1995
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Ways & Means Committee Report
By Jenny Quigney

As many of you know AWTHS was given the
opportunity to tend Gate 3 at the Darke County Fair
this year. | am pleased to report due to the support
of many members we were able to man the gate, the
fair board paid us $800.00 for this service. A huge
thank you to every one of you that helped to make
this a success. We learned a lot and will be more
prepared next year.

The Wine Tasting held June 17 at the Versailles
Winery benefited $340.00. Not only did we learn
about different wines, the evening included a short
history of wine making.

Fall will soon be here and we are looking ahead
to the annual Christmas Bazaar. Mark your calendar
for Saturday, November 25th. Although we are still
in the planning stages, we will be raffling off a
framed photograph by Jack and Marlene Creech.
Jack and Marlene have won many awards for their
photography work. We are working on fully
decorated Christmas trees that will be for sale.
Members are asked to donate new and gently used
Christmas items as well as baked goods. We will
have more details later and sign up sheets far your
help. :

Again, | would like to thank all that helped with
the fair gate. This is a big opportunity for us to
have an assured fundraiser each year and | know
that we can always use the money. Thanks to all
who have helped this year with each AWTHS
fundraisers.

Contact me at 692-5649 with suggestions or for
more information.

Design Committee Report
By Carolyn Furlong

Many changes have taken place at the historical
house over the spring and summer months. Please
stop by and take a look. Most weekday mornings
someone is working and the door is open for visits.
Second floor guest rooms 2, 3, 4 & 5 have refinished
woodwork, the walls have been plastered, skimmed
coated and freshly painted. The hallway and
stairwell have been painted, and the bathroom has
taken on a Victorian decor look. A vintage pedestal
sink was donated, it is installed along with the
original toilet and claw foot bath tub. All paint,
flooring, wallpaper, light fixture and labor were
donated by our volunteers.

Room 2 has wall to wall carpeting, donated by
Life Styles Design, Greenville. The original floor
stenciling in Room 4 has been clear-coated for
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protection. A brick boarder stenciled on the walls
of this room was damaged but was reproduced by
Joan Rench. Rooms 3 & 5 and the storage closet
have freshly painted walls and floors. Now, work
begins on the "West Wing". Please come and join
us in finishing rooms 6, 7 and 8.

The first floor north room is nearly finished. A
large cupboard was removed; the remaining
cupboards still need to be painted. The woodwork
is being refinished. Walls were plastered, primed,
skim coated and painted. The floor has been clear-
coated to preserve the original color. This room
will be used for genealogy and also to display
dining room furniture and other artifacts pertaining
to the dining room. Eldean Lambert designed a
stained glass transom for the exterior door.

Dave and JoAnne Hill donated a family
chandelier which now graces the second room on
the first floor.

The society received several large pieces
recently. The Arcanum Public Library donated a
display case filled with Marj Heyduck memorabilia
of the 50's and 60's era. Remembei? Marjwas a
popular Dayton Journal Herald journalist. Marj
made her home at Wayne Lakes. Two lighted glass
display cases were donated by Russ Hackworth. We
can really put those to good use. A large oak desk
built by Leon Clark in 1963 was contributed by
Keith Hamilton.

The Society has been blessed by so many
volunteers that give their time, energy and
donations to bring this building to a place that will
be a long lasting contribution to Arcanum and the
surrounding area. Our appreciation to those
volunteers of the summer months. Please forgive
me if | have left someone out. Thank you so much:
Joan and Gene Rench, Carolyn and Fred Troutwine,
Richard Rinehart, Todd Westfall, Richard Troutwine,
Dave Hill, jenny Quigney, John Hicks, Keith and
Carolyn Furlong, Nolan Hangen, Tom and Pat Jones,
Betty Sease, Jean Hillis, Jim and Barb Deis and Tim
Todd.

Anyone wishing to join the design committee
please contact Carolyn Furlong, (937) 548-6556.
Design committee: Jo Dunlap, Rose Lambert, Joan
Rench, Carolyn Troutwine, Cheryl and Dick Hunt,
Jenny Quigney and Carolyn Furlong.

Welcome to new Historical Society Members
P. Galen Lenhert




Sharing the Secret

Dayton Racquet Company, Inc.
The Story Continues

The story of the Dayton Racquet Company
WWII defense work was shared with readers in the
July AWTHS newsletter. It told of an Army-Navy E
Award pennant presented to the company for
excellent work during the years they made bolts
for carbine rifles.

It was at the company auction, after it closed,
that Elizabeth Stephens bought the pennant and
an American flag. "The bidding for the flag and
pennant was slow", recalled Liz, "l don't recall
what | paid for the flags, but | really wanted them
to stay in Arcanum". Liz donated the flag and
pennant to the historical society after reading the
story in our newsletter. The points of the pennant
were tattered, but were easily mended by AWTHS
seamstress, Joan Rench. The flag and pennant
will be well taken care of in their new home. And,
most important, they will help tell of an important
time in Arcanum's history, and the history of our
country.

Betty Murphy and Jean Hangen worked at the
Racquet Company during the war effort. They
were joined recently by Ellen Hangen, Pauline
Allen, Phyllis Bunger and Marjorie Meyer for a
photo with the Army-Navy pennant. They all
worked at the company over the years. Pauline
said she could still hear the machines running and
feel how sore her fingers were from working on
the racquets. Many agreed with her. Marj Meyers
has her time card from the last day the company
was in operation. She worked there for 35 years,
Phyllis worked for the Mundays 25 years.

A scrapbook kept from the early days of the
business was given to the historical society by
Tom Staley, who purchased it at the auction. The
scrapbook holds advertisements, price lists,
articles from trade publications and pictures of
stars and champions who used the steel racquets.
Loretta Young, screen star and Fred Perry, tennis
champion are shown playing badminton at Palm
Springs, Calif. Tom also gave a display holder
with 5 racquets. Other racquets were given by
Larry Fourman, Phyllis Bunger and Ellen Hangen.
Ted Munday gave another display holder. Phyllis
also donated a Racquet Company auction bill and
1989 price list.

Marion (Shorty) Falknor, brother to Jean
Hangen, recalls working for Louis Munday right
out of high school, first repairing rackets then
later with the war production. "l went to work on
the second shift, coming into the plant one
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evening with a load of repaired rackets", recalls
Shorty, "l was confronted by a young lady (Frances),
who later became my wife, that sent my rackets
spilling all over the floor."

Arcanum was a prosperous village of 1,150 in
1934. Wanting to continue growth of the
community and offer employment to the local
people, a committee formed to solicit funds to aid
in moving the factory from Dayton, and also to help
defray costs of fixing up the building at 302 S.
Albright St. Built in 1920 by the Quick Change
Chuck Company, it was later used by Arcanum
Livestock Exchange. Over 200 residents and
businesses gave $1,500 to bring the " Racquet
Factory" to Arcanum. Although damaged by fire
March 17, 1980 the company continued operation
until 1995.

Richard (Dick) B. Munday acquired the Dayton
Racquet Company from the Talbott family in 1931.
Founded as a Talbott enterprise in 1920, the factory
was located in the old Dayton Friction Toy Co.
building on Hawthorne St.

Photo:
Left to right:Tom and Liz Stephen, Ellen (Baker)
Hangen, Pauline (McClanahan) Allen, Betty Murphy,

Jean Hangen, Phyliis (Bolinger) Bunger and Marjorie

Meyer.

Tom and Liz donated the Army-Navy E Award
pennant. Jean and Betty worked at the company
during the war effort. Ellen, Pauline, Phyllis and
Marjorie made racquets.

NEWS FROM THE PAST

(Arcanum Times, July 10, 1919)

The State highway running thru Greenville formerly
known as No. 29 is now designated as Federal Highway
No. 36. The highway was once designated "Pike’s Peak
Ocean to Ocean Highway.

(Arcanum Times, March 17, 1932)
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Defense Work Brings Family to Arcanum

the idea in Dad's head. | came to Arcanum after
my service time was up. Dad and | opened
Kincaid Kleeners Oct. 12, 1946."

A family that moved to Arcanum to work at the
Racquet Company was Bruce and Ann Kincaid, but
not to make bolts. Frank Kincaid owned Kincaid
Restaurant located at the corner of Main and THE NAME

George Streets during the time the Racquet n ry
Company began operating around the clock. Dick 2W R@C@Mz

Kincaid, son of Bruce tells this story. Dick and

Louie (Munday) came to Frank asking him to is known around the world.
operate a cafeteria in the factory. At the time OUR PLANT HAS BEEN LOCATED

Frank felt he had all he could handle with the IN ARCANUM SINCE 149
restaurant and recommended his brother, Bruce, :
for the job. Dad was living in Milford, OH at the
time working at a dairy. He did not know
anything about the food service business.
Accepting the challenge, Dad, Mom and my sister
Pauline moved to Arcanum. | was in the service at
the time. The Racquet Company provided the
space, but Dad and Mom furnished everything
needed to fix three meals a day, including the
stove and refrigerator. They went home to rest

between shifts, then came back to fix a meal for T WE MANUFACTURE THE ONLY STEEL
RACQUET FOR

the next group of hungry workers. Dad knew, TENNIS—BADMINTON

when the war ended, he would have to find other SQUASH—PADDLE TENNIS

work. At the time, Roger Warner was working at

the racquet factory. He said to Dad, "You know, EW RGW ea,.

Arcanum doesn't have a dry cleaners". That put e ,
ARCANUM, OHIO

ACQUISITIONS ITEMS CONTRIBUTED BY GERTRUDE BREHM

5146 W.F. Rosser Lumber Co. Apron-Arcanum

5147 R.J. Warner Insurance Co—Bottle Cap

5148 Arcanum Federal Savings and Loan—Black Coffee Mug

5149 Troutwine Auto Service—White Coffee Mug

5150 Envelope from Ohio Telephone Service—1953 Arcanum

5151 Advertisement

5152 —Hughes Ice Cream Shoppe—1* Door West of Ritz Theatre

5153 Invitation to Arcanum Federal Savings and Loan Newly Remodeled Building-65" Anniversary 1950
5154 Brown"s Service Store Yard Stick----Maria Wogoman

5155 Striped Drinking Glasses From Troutwine Auto Service as Premiums---—-Mildred Hoover

5156 Photo of Wayne Trail Historical Society Showing The Original Front Doors-——-JoKay Miltenberger
5157 Advertising Ashtray—Cleo Hangen,Insurance---------- Lloyd Hunt :
5158 Advertising Tray “Farmers National Bank"--—-Sue Besecker

5159 PERIODICALS 'GATEWAY TO THE WEST'

5162 Large Window Air Conditioner----Stephen and Mary Cotterman

5163 Dayton Steel Badminton Racquet----Larry Fourman

5164 Dayton Steel Racquet Display--—Ted Munday

5165 Profit Sharing Coupons From The John Smith Co. Arcanum---Elizabeth Stutz

5166 lron Kettle (Purchased at Smith's Antiques---Dick Troutwine
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On Going Projects

Euchre Parties
First and Third Friday of each month, 1:00-3:30. Contact - Fred Troutwine, 692-8939

Hall Rental
Contact - Carolyn Furlong, 548-6556

Aluminum cans and Computer Inkjet
Print Cartridges Recycling. ] ;
Leave items on the back porch in marked containers.

Donation of Alggreciated StockESE
ontact - Richard Troutwine, -5128 or Todd Durham, Second National Bank, 548-2206

NEWS FROM THE PAST

Through the courtesy of the Dayton Racquet Company of Arcanum, a tennis exhibition has been arranged here
Sunday afternoon September 22. The matches will be played on the Rosser tennis court near the Big 4 depot
starting at 3:00. Chairs will be available at the court and no admission whatsoever is to be charged.
(Arcanum Times Sept 19, 1935)

Dance at Palace Roller Rink, Arcanum, Saturday, Nov. 2," 40. Lee Anderson's Rhythm Kings. Sponsored by American
Legion. $1.00 per couple.
(Arcanum Times Oct. 31, 1940)

Membership Update and Renewal

As of August 31 AWTHS has 144 members. Memberships include 2 honorary, 37 single, 51 family, 2 sponsorship
and 1 corporate

Membership fees are due by January 1, 2007. Please use the membership renewal form printed below. Additional
forms can be picked up at the historical society building, or cal! Carolyn Furlong for information, (937) 548-6556.
All memberships are due Jan. 1st., unless you are a new member who has joined after June 1, 2006, in which case
you will renew January 2008. If you have not paid dues for 2006 and do not renew you membership for 2007, your
name will be dropped from the membership roll.

Membership Form
Name:

Address:

City, State & Zip Code:

Phone:

Email:

Check: New Member

Renewal

Annual Membership Fees:

$15.00 Single Please make your check payable to AWTHS
$25.00 Family Mail to: Arcanum Wayne Trail Historical Society
$50.00 Sponsorship P.O. Box 4

$150.00 Corporate Arcanum, Ohio 45304

$1,000.00 Lifetime

Additional Donation Amount




Arcanum Wayne Trail Historical Society Calendar of Events

October 4, 2006 Board Meeting - 7:00PM

October 6 & 20, 2006 | Euchre Party - 1:00-3:30PM
November 1, 2006 Board Meeting - 7:00PM

November 3 & 17, 2006 | Euchre Party - 1:00-3:30PM
November 9, 2006 Historical Society Meeting - 7:00PM

Program: Parks of Darke County, presented by Roger Van Frank

November 25, 2006 Christmas Bazaar - 10:00AM - 4:00PM
' December 6, 2006 Board Meeting - 7:00PM

December 1 & 15, 2006 | Euchre Party - 1:00-3:30PM

January 1, 2006 | Membership fees are Due!

January 3, 2007 Board Meeting - 7:00PM

January 5 & 19, 2007 Euchre Part - 1:00-3:30PM
| January 11, 2007 - Annual membership Meeting

Election of Officers for 2007

WORKING TOGETHER TO PRESERVE YOUR MEMORIES OF OUR COMMUNITY!

Visit us on the Web at www.arcanumhistoricalsociety.org

Arcanum Wayne Trail Historical Society, Inc.
P.O. Box 4

123 West George St.,
Arcanum, Ohio 45304




